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Secretary

DATES TO REMEMBER
8th             21st September                  DINNER MEETING
                 5th October                        BOARD MEETING
                 19th October                      DINNER MEETING
                 25th-27th September          DISTRICT CONFERENCE, TOWNSVILLE

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   21st September
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30,  FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $20
APOLOGIES  MERLE STEPHEN BY SUNDAY 20th 7pm   
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au
ZONTA BIRTHDAY
JOANNE
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
We make a living by what we get,

But we make a life by what we give

Sir Winston Churchill, 1874-196
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PRESIDENT'S REPORT - SEPTEMBER 
Congratulations to Janet Risdon for completing her studies and passing all subjects - well done!
We are all trying to encourage new people to join our club so we may see some new faces at the September meeting next Monday.  We have a guest speaker, Dede who will speak on Myanmar, (hope everyone has read the background information.)
Let Merle know if you have arranged for extra people to be with us for Monday evening.
Thanks to Daralyn and Carolyn for co-ordinating the Kingscliff TAFE Bursaries, we will hear of the progress there at next Monday's meeting. 
Please contact Lesley if you are interested (and can bring a few friends) to 'Menopause the Musical" on Friday 16th October, the show is hilarious and is on at the Gold Coast so it promises to be a fun evening.
Christine is starting up a new 'Silver Circle', we may be able to encourage a few friends to buy into this great fund-raiser.
Lesley is our representative at the Conference in Townsville on 25th September - we wish her well in her deliberations there. 
I am looking forward to seeing everyone next Monday, I have missed the friendly faces! 
Jan Ingwersen
President
Hi All, 

Hope you have had success in making those phone calls regarding new members.
 Merle

                EMAIL: Southerngoldcoasttweed@ Zonta district22.org
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